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19th March 2019
Dear Parents/Carers,

On Monday 19th March, the children will be taking part in an outdoor digging activity linked to our current writing topic. 

In order to take part in this, we kindly ask that children come to school with an appropriate change of clothes. Due to the current weather, we would ask that children have the following:

· Wellies or old trainers.

· Warm trousers.

· A jumper

· A waterproof coat.

· Gloves.

· A plastic bag to put the clothes into.

Please ensure these clothes are ones which you don’t mind them getting dirty. The children will then get changed back into their uniform after the activity.

Thank you for your continued support.

Kind regards,

Miss Lister & Mrs Ullah

Blackgates Primary Academy ( Smithy Lane ( Tingley ( Wakefield ( WF3 1QQ


Tel 0113 8878155    Fax 0113 2597073


Principal Mrs Julie Coulson


Email: � HYPERLINK "mailto:info@blackgates.org.uk" �info@blackgates.org.uk�


Website: www.blackgates.org.uk











